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Dear Mr. Storey, 
I am writing to inform you that I will be boycotting all Pillsbury products as long as General Mills continues to produce products in occupied Palestinian territory, in blatant violation of international law.  
I am aware that some Pillsbury products are being produced in the Atarot Industrial Zone, an illegal Israeli settlement in occupied East Jerusalem, near Ramallah. This territory was illegally occupied by Israel in 1967, which later illegally claimed to annex it in 1980. 
The international community has never recognized Israeli control over East Jerusalem, and the United Nations has repeatedly insisted that Israel’s settlements have no legal validity. This was reiterated in 2016 by United Nations Security Council resolution 2334, which demanded that that “Israel immediately and completely cease all settlement activities in the occupied Palestinian territory, including East Jerusalem.”
Due to the presence of Pillsbury and General Mills in the Atarot Industrial Zone, General Mills is listed among 111 other companies in the United Nations database of business enterprises involved in illegal Israeli “settlements.” The United Nations categorizes General Mills as a company that uses “natural resources [in occupied territory], in particular water and land, for business purposes.”

I cannot in good conscience support a company which is directly contributing to, and profiting from, Israel’s illegal settlement enterprise. By choosing to manufacture goods in an illegal settlement, General Mills is contributing to Israel’s ongoing theft of Palestinian land and natural resources, with blatant disregard towards human rights and international law. 
I ask Pillsbury to cease production of products in the illegal Atarot Industrial Zone, and to halt any other business activities in territory occupied militarily by Israel. By closing its plant, General Mills would be eligible to be removed from the United Nations database, and this would signal to consumers that the company takes human rights seriously. I look forward to your written response informing me that Pillsbury has taken steps in this direction. At that point, I will be happy to again purchase Pillsbury products.
Sincerely,
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